Subject  NSCRCD Director - Not seeking additional term

\ l ~
From Paula Quintero <paulag427@gmail.com> fOUdeGUQd
To <RecordsUnit@cob.sccgov.org>
Bcc <smoreno@gcrcd.org>

Date 2024-09-26 03:02 PM

Hi Records Unit,

I, Paula Quintero, do not seek an additional term on the North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District. The
expiration of my term is noon on the last Friday in November of this year, but does not constitute a vacancy. |
understand that | shall hold office until my successor has qualified (Public Resource Code, Division 9, Section 9314).

It has been an honor to serve my community.

Best regards,
Paula



